
 

27th January 2024 
  
At this week’s Sunday morning service Willie will continue our series of studies in Exodus 
and we’ll be sharing communion together. Do join us at 11am as for that service. 
In the evening this week Jonny will be preaching from our series in Titus at 6.30pm. 
  
Do remember that you can come along earlier in the morning for the 10.30am prayer time 
before the Sunday service.  

 
Home Groups gather again next week, with groups meeting on Wednesdays and Thursdays 
in various locations around the city for our study in Zechariah. 
  
Hope Explored concludes with the third study this week. If you’ve missed it this time round 
please get in touch with Jonny if you would like to know more about it or find out when it 
could be running again. 

 
Diary Date reminder: the Hebron Annual General Meeting is planned for Wednesday 6th of 
March which all members are encouraged to attend. 
We aim to provide a short written update/review of 2023 for each church activity at that 
meeting so if you are a group/activity leader please have a think about what you could 
write and aim to send something to Sally by Sunday 3rd March. 

 
You will have gathered, if you were here last Sunday, that the elders are hoping to 
progress the appointment of a new member to the church staff team: a pastor in training. 
They have drafted a role profile, which was emailed to everyone on the church emailing list 
on Monday.  
 
If you haven't received that email and would like to, please contact the church office and 
we'll gladly forward it to you, too. Please do read through the role profile and feed back 
any comments or questions by next Sunday, 3 February, either by speaking to one of the 
elders or by emailing the church office - they would be glad of your input. 
 
The intention would then be to publicly advertise the role from the following week, so 
please do pray for that process. 
 
 
Every Blessing,  
 

 
   

 

 


